
Class R Presents “Whoops-a-Daisy Angel”

Our amazing Reception class put on a wonderful nativity show.  The children were wonderful, and we were very impressed with 
their beautiful singing.  Thankyou to all the parents who came to watch, and to FODS for serving refreshments. The link to the 

recording of the performance will be shared with parents next week via Parent Pay.



Class 1 & 2 Christmas Performance

Class 1 and 2 performed brilliantly in their outdoor concert. All the 
children sang loudly and clearly enough to be heard outside and 
everyone remembered the words and actions to the poems they 

performed in groups. Thank you to all the parents and family members 
who came along to support them. The recording of the performance has 

been shared via Parent Pay.

KS2 Music Videos going live on 
Facebook!

Class 3 and 4 have launched this year’s music vidoes 
on Facebook this week, and they are fantastic.  

Years 5 & 6 will be released next week.  Check out 
our facebook page to watch (you don’t need a 

facebook account to view)



This week we had Class 3 & 
Class 4’s Christmas Parties

Lots of fun was had by all!

Christmas Parties



The class Elves have returned to Diggle School and have been enjoying themselves!

Here are some of their latest antics - you can see more on Facebook



School Choir performs at the Oldham Music Centre 
Christmas Concert 

It was really lovely for the choir children to experience a live 
performance after such a long break.  They sang beautifully along side 
another school choir and the Oldham Music Centre Junior Choir.  Well

done to all of them.

Panto time!!

It was Panto Day on Monday, with a visit to the 
Millgate Theatre in Delph.  We had the theatre to 
ourselves as a school for both showings, and the 

children absolutely loved it!!!  It was fantastic to see 
them enjoying themselves so much, and the actors 

on the stage feeding off their enthusiasm.
Thankyou to everyone at Millgate Theatre!!

Unfortunately, Class 4 were unable to go to the 
theatre, however our amazing FODS team funded 
an online version of Aladdin for them to watch at 
the same time as the KS2 Panto visit, which they 

really enjoyed.  THANKYOU FODS for your 
kindness!!



Moved to Diggle Hotel




